
Please congratulate JHS students Epic Aaron and Megan Fettig for being chosen as state semifinalists for 
the national 2017 Letters About Literature contest. The reading and writing competition challenges 
students to write to an author and describe how his or her book affected them, and is sponsored by the 
Library of Congress as well as the Washington State Library, which is a division of the Office of the 
Secretary of State. Nearly 4,000 students from Washington submitted letters and 82 were chosen as 
semi-finalists. 
 


